
Technology Committee 
Minutes from the April 6, 2016 meeting 

Present:   Mr Louis Chan, Mr Kasson Colon-Mangin, Shannon Kidd, Prof Aldolfina Koroch,   
                   Mr Thomas Lew, Ms Liany Marcial, Prof Joyce Moorman, VP Joseph Spadaro 
Absent:     
 
The meeting was joined by 2 new student members. 
 
Minutes for the 12/2/15 and 2/3/16 meetings were approved. 
 
VP Spadaro has reported that the BMCC app has launched. He has requested feedback and 
has asked for suggestions for future upgrades to the app. A brief discussion regarding 
analytics followed. 
 
An announcement regarding the cutover from the ehelpdesk to the service desk. The x8122 
phone number will be phased out at a later time.  
 
A brief discussion of planned upgrades to instructional spaces during spring break.  
Murray Street would receive Extron panels connected to new projectors. 
Chambers Street would begin replacement of projectors. 
 
Professor Moorman has indicated that she wants an upgrade from Sibelis 8.1 to 8.2.  
The upgrade is available but we normally do not upgrade software during a semester to 
minimize confusion with between versions. 
  
The next meeting of the committee is scheduled for 5/11/16 due to scheduled department 

meetings on May 4th. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Thomas Lew 

 


